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General Announcements 
 
This week students will be on the following class schedule: 
 

Monday (B Day) / Tuesday (A Day) / Wednesday (B Day) / Thursday (A Day) / Friday (B Day) 
 

 
Guidance Corner 
 
Applications for the International Baccalaureate Programme, School of the Arts and the Governor’s School 
Pre-Admissions Series are now available to 8th graders in the School Counseling Office.  All applications and 
supporting documents must be submitted to the School Counseling Office no later than Friday, January 18, 2018. 
 

 
PTA News 

Membership…If you have not done so already, please consider joining the Queens Lake Middle School PTA!  
Your support will help us to provide important resources to our students and teachers, and we'll keep you 
updated on exciting programs and events in our school community.  Please go to our website at: 
www.queenslakemiddle.my-pta.org/  and join today.  At $7 per membership, it is the best value in town.  You 
can pay by credit card online, or sign-up online and send a check or cash into school with your student.  Simply 
put it in an envelope addressed to "QLMS PTA" and drop it at the office. 
 

 
Upcoming Events 
 

Date Event Time Location 

01/14/19 Basketball @ Peasley MS 4:30 p.m. Away 

01/16/19 Basketball @ Toano MS 4:30 p.m. Away 

01/17/19 Basketball vs. James Blair MS 4:30 p.m. Home 

 PTA Meeting 6:00 p.m. Library 

01/19/19 Cheer Jubilee  YMS 
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